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The Lake Stevens School District No. 4 Board of Directors met in a 
Special Meeting at the Educational Service Center. The purpose of 
this meeting was to celebrate the 2022-2023 retirees. President 
Taylor called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. 

Superintendent Collins invited Assistant Superintendent John 
Balmer to comment on the retirees. Dr. Balmer reported the 
employees collectively dedicated 560 years to the district, students, 
and community and he thanked them for their years of service. The 
Assistant Superintendent announced the administrators would take 
a few minutes to recognize the retirees in attendance from their 
buildings and they would be presented with a small token of 
appreciation. 

This year's retirees were Rodger Anderson, William Angdahl, Julie 
Banks, Betsy Baron, Robert Bolyard, Dawn Boyden, Eugenie Couste, 
Pamela Damon, Kathreen Doser, Kenneth Engman, MariLee 
Fronsman, Jeanine Granstrom, Lynne Grubb, Vicki Jimenez, Connie 
Manning, Lisa Rieks, Kimberly Rightmire, Chris Thompson, Kay 
Topp, Lee Schwarzmiller, Sarah Summers, Elana Walsh, and 
Daloris Waltz. 

The retirees and their family members and friends were invited to 
attend a celebration following the presentations. Dr. Balmer told the 
employees they would be greatly missed. He wished them good luck 
and best wishes in their retirement. President Taylor stated that the 
retirees have touched so many children's lives. She said she is so 
grateful and excited for them to start their new journey. 

Our students will be contributing members of society and lifelong learners, pursuing their passions and interests in an ever-changing world. 
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